
Training for Mentors was conducted successfully in the auditorium of Government Aizawl West College 

on September 7, 2022, as part of a programme administered by the Mentoring Committee under the 

Internal Quality Assessment Cell. 

This training is expected to provide the required framework for the personal growth of students and 

teachers in relation to one another inside the institution. 

 

 

 


